The Independence City Council met for a work session in the Council Chambers at 5:00 p.m., on Monday, April
1, 2024.

Mayor Bleichner called the meeting to order with Council Members Weber, Huston, Hanna, Moore, Prusator,
O’Loughlin, and Jensen in attendance.

This meeting was available for public attendance.

Council heard department updates from Building & Codes, Airport, Streets, and Utilities. Council held general
discussion on the following: Wastewater Treatment Plant update, airport rules and regulations, haz mat fee
structure, downtown parking restrictions, potential new stop sign, Veteran’s Park Fountain, bridge at Knotts
Landing, Complex Turf engineering contract, two private septic tank installation requests, salary/wage increases
effective July 1, Fiscal Year 2024 budget amendment #2, and a commercial restoration rehab grant application.

Whereupon Mayor Bleichner declared the meeting adjourned at 7:27 p.m.



